

SAN ANTONIO ACI CHAPTER

February 2008 Newsletter



February's General Meeting

Wednesday February 20, 2008

Time: 11:30 a.m. - Lunch 12:15 p.m. - Discussion

12:45 p.m. - Question & Answers

Place: The County Line restaurant

10101 W. IH 10 (near Wurzbach)

San Antonio, Tx.

Menu: Brisket, Sausage, and Chicken combo plate with Potato Salad, Cole Slaw, Beans, Bread, and Tea.

Cost: \$15.00 per chapter member \$20.00 per non-member \$10.00 per government employee

(TxDOT & University staff)

Free for college students (must be currently enrolled!)

REMEMBER TO RSVP!

Please RSVP By Monday February 18, 2008 to: Lisa Perez (Jaster Quintanilla) at (210) 349-9098 or by e-mail at lperez@igsatx.com

Speaker: Richard S. Szecsy, PhD, PE

Vice-President of New Product Development and Risk Mgt. Lattimore Materials Company

Subject: High Volume Fly Ash (HVFA)

Visit us at our new website at

aci-sa.org



The 2008 ACI San Antonio Board Members Announced

Toby O. Martinez- **President** (Burge-Martinez Consulting Inc.)

Derek DeWitt - Vice President (Lattimore Ready Mix)

Jacob Ness – **Treasurer** (Jaster Quintanilla)

Emilio Hernandez – **Secretary** (Martin Marietta Materials)

Rick Fuentes – **Director** (Fugro)

Alex Salcedo- **Director** (Arias and Associates)

Steve Kosub- **Director** (Terracon)

IT IS TIME TO RENEW YOUR
MEMBERSHIP WITH ACI!
PLEASE USE THE FORM INCLUDED
WITH THIS E-MAIL NOTICE.
Renewals Due March 31, 2008

The 2009 ACI NATIONAL CONVENTION will be held in San Antonio. Much preparation will be necessary in advance and all help will be greatly appreciated. To volunteer your services please call:

Mr. Richard Kistner, P.E. at

Raba-Kistner Consultants Inc.(210) 699-9090

Mr. Chuck A. Gregory, P.E. at

Terracon Consultants Inc. (210) 641-2112

SUGGESTIONS AND COMMENTS

Please feel free to contact our officers and directors with any suggestions or comments you may have for our chapter. We encourage anyone who may be interested in joining one of our committees to do so. If you have a topic of interest that may be of interest to our members, please contact one of our board members.